Page 1 of 1

>>> Dan Trpevski <dtrpevski@faygo.com> 5/23/2014 10:49 AM >>>
Keith,

| concur that we spoke and that we wish to maintain the status quo with our fence lines and gates. | have attached a crude
drawing depicting the current layout. Please keep in mind that this is not to spec and the measurements were taken to the best of
my ability. We have two gates on Superior, one on each side. One gate is located right off the sidewalk on Moran and the other is
located in line with the end of our plant wall. | once again thank you for helping with this. If you need anything else, please feel
free to contact me.

Dan Trpevski
Plant Manager
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From: Keith McCrary [mailto:mccraryk@detroitmi.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 4:38 PM

To: Dan Trpevski

Cc: Walter Williams

Subject: petition x241

Dan,

Please send a confirmation that we spoke today. You are not renewing the Temporary Closure. Instead you wish to convert to
easement, Superior Street. From the Moran to the west limit of the former Temporary Closure (508 feet). Provide a drawing
illustrating this.

Keith McCrary
224 3970
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